
Minister Dačić talks with Croatian and Turkish Heads of Diplomacy
Saturday, 06 February 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of Serbia Ivica Dačić met today with
the Ministers of Foreign Affairs of Croatia, Miro Kovač, and of Turkey, Mevlüt Çavuşoğlu, in the
margins of an informal meeting of EU and candidate country Ministers of Foreign Affairs, held in
Amsterdam.
  
The meeting with the newly-appointed Croatian Minister concluded that further talks on
strengthening the bilateral and regional cooperation were to be continued.

Regarding the recent reports in some Turkish media, Minister Çavuşoğlu denied the existence
of official information on snipers of Serbian origin supporting the Kurds, and he announced that
the Serbian authorities would be timely informed if the Turkish Ministry of Foreign Affairs came
into possession of any information to the contrary.
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